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The airline is delighted to announce the resumption of regular flights to Rome!
Flights to the eternally young capital of Italy will be operated from March 31, 2024
on Sundays!

Oh, Italy! The only “boot” on the Eurasian continent. The land of inspiration, art and
romance. Now, Italy is ever closer to passengers of Uzbekistan Airways than ever:
flights will be operated not only to Milan but also to Rome.

“You fall in love with Rome very slowly, little by little, and for the rest of your life.” A
quote from Nikolai Gogol describes the feelings of every tourist who has ever visited
the eternal city. Why is it so attractive? Some are attracted by centuries-old history,
some by art, and others by those very real pizza and pasta. We invite you to enjoy
your own dolce vita (“sweet life” in Italian) by booking flights to Rome.

Starting form March 31st Uzbekistan Airways is resuming regular flights to the
capital of Italy. Flights HY257/258 will be carried out on Sundays on a weekly basis
according to the following schedule:

departure from Tashkent at 16:10, Tashkent time;
arrival in Rome at 20:10, Rome time;
departure from Rome at 21:20, Rome time;
arrival in Tashkent at 06:20 the next day, Tashkent time.

During your trip, don't forget to visit the Trevi Fountain. If you turn your back to him
and throw a coin with your right hand over your left shoulder, you will certainly
return to Rome. At least that’s what urban legends say.

You can purchase air tickets on the official website of the airline www.uzairways.com
with a 3% discount, in the Uzbekistan Airways mobile app, from airline agents and in
Uzbekistan Airways Sales branch, which is now located at a new address: building 9,
Shota Rustaveli street, Yakkasaray district, Tashkent city.   


